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    There is a lot 
happening in ADHC 

 

26 April 2017 

The PSA understands this is a 
very difficult and disruptive 
time for all ADHC staff 
members. There is a lot of 
change and it is most 
unsettling. 

A number of PSA delegates are 
regularly attending meetings 
with FACS management to 
raise issues and concerns. If 
you would like any issues 
raised in these meetings please 
contact: 

COM restructure 
Rachael Shaw – 0431 349 984 

Darrin Morgan – 0423 498 499 

Mobility Pathways 
Rachael Shaw – 0431 349 984 

Darrin Morgan – 0423 498 499 

CST transition to 
Benevolent Society 
Bronwyn Couch – 0422 493 895 

Naomi Fraser – 0437 363 267 

Accommodation & Respite 
transition to NGOs 
Rachel Smoothy – 0411 753 417 

Shane Elliott – 0402 589 435 

If you are not already a 
member join online HERE. 
(https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register) 

https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/
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